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January 11, 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Colleagues:   
  

One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  This individual was last in the building 
on January 10, 2023 on the 15th floor only.  Appropriate individuals have been notified.   

 
Note: There were no test results to report yesterday.  So we are going in the right direction, 

right?   Stay positive, everyone – by which I mean, stay in good spirits!  We are continuing to be 
careful, and we are getting the job done for our court and for the Northern District.   

 
  
 
      Yours truly, 
 
  
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 


